
 
 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR  
PRE-QUALIFICATION OF COMPANIES /FIRMS 

 
 

Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations Afghanistan has 
been supporting the Ministry of Energy & Water (MEW) and the potential 
communities in the rehabilitation of traditional community based irrigation 
systems in selected canals of Kapisa, Bamyan and Kabul provinces. In the 
backdrop, the UNFAO in Afghanistan intends to further expand its works in 
selected canals of these three Provinces. For the purpose of pre-
qualification of companies/firms the Expression of Interest (EOI) are 
requested from the interested construction companies/ firms, who have 
the experience in construction of irrigation structures including 
commissioning and have registration with the AISA.  The Expression of 
Interest must be submitted to the FAO Afghanistan at the given address by 
31 December 2014. The pre-qualification Performa and related documents 
can be down loaded from the FAO website: 
http://coin.fao.org/cms/world/afghanistan/en/Home.html or can be collected 
from FAO Representation office at: 
 
Ministry of Agriculture Irrigation and Livestock 
Jamal Mina Opposite Kabul University 
Kabul Afghanistan 
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